
Open to all 
for sexual health 

check-ups, 
HIV testing and 
much more...

Your clinic is moving to the Bath Riverside Health 
Centre in June 2017.
You’ll see the same staff and receive the same top 
quality service in a new location.
We'll be joining up and working together with 
the Contraception and Sexual Health Service (CaSH).

The Sexual Health Clinic 
is moving to  
The Riverside Health Centre 
in June

              

Free, friendly and
confidential

service 

For more information please visit
www.ruh.nhs.uk/sexualhealth

 

We’re moving soon


